Sent: Wednesday, August 30, 2006 2:22 PM
To: Myles,Debra [CEAA]
Subject: Whites Point Quarry and Marine Terminal

Debra,

Further to my previous communication with respect to the timing request to answer the questions
and comments on the EIS, would you kindly advise the Panel that we anticipate being in a
position to submit a comprehensive response by November 15th, 2006.

Paul G. Buxton, P. Eng
Project Manager
Bilcon of Nova Scotia



